
SING THROUGH THE AGES!

A TASTER DAY AS WE LAUNCH OUR

'CHORISTER-EXPERIENCE PROGRAMME'

Come be part of an age-old continuing tradition and

develop skills for life. We are re-founding our children's

choir to sing in the Cathedral after school on

Wednesday afternoons, and this is your chance to try

us out and be a founding member.

This event, and membership in the new choir, are completely free.

Who: Children aged 6-13, led by Music Director and Educator,

Laurence Williams

What: A unique and fun afternoon of singing, learning and

listening in the beautifully refurbished nave of St. Paul's

Cathedral.

When: Sunday, September 7th 2025, 2pm - 5pm

Where: St. Paul's Cathedral, 472 Richmond St. London, ON

No experience or religious background is necessary—

just a love to try singing!

 https://www.stpaulscathedral.on.ca/collections/music.

To sign up, scan the QR code

For more information, see our website at

https://www.stpaulscathedral.on.ca/collections/music

